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IMPORTANT INFORMATION     
Thursday 6th June    Parumoana Cross Country – Inter-school 
Friday 7th June     Powhiri for new pupils @ 10.15am 
Tuesday 11th June    Wine Fundraiser - last day for orders 
Friday 21st June    School Disco – tickets on sale now 
Friday 28th June    Matariki Weekend – Public Holiday  
 
 
Kia ora tatou 
 
 
Parumoana Cross Country 
Good luck to all our runners (approx. 50 students) who are attending the inter-school cross country 
tomorrow at Queen Elizabeth Park.  
 

New Families - Powhiri – Friday 7th June  
On Friday we will be holding our Powhiri for our new families in the hall. An information letter 
has been emailed to families who have sent in their RSVP.  

 
Pedestrian Crossing update 
The pedestrian crossing upgrade going on outside school is progressing well. The temporary crossing is in 
place and the road management team are supervising this each day. The crossing at Kahu Road is not being 
upgraded and school staff will continue to supervise the children there before and after school as normal. 
 
Wellington Water Works update 
The repairs at the pumps outside school in Station Road are well underway. It has been extremely noisy with 
a jack hammer going for most of last Friday and Tuesday. The teaching staff working in the vicinity will 
monitor the noise level and there may be times when the classes will need to have a break during learning 
times, if the noise becomes excessive.  
 
School Donation 
Term 2 statements have been emailed out. Thank you to all those families who make family contribution 
donations, your support is very much appreciated.  We use your donations to help fund the computer 
programmes that the children use, our aquatic programme, trips and resources. Remember, all donations are 
eligible for tax credits from IRD using an IR526 form. 
 
Absentees 
We have quite a few unwell children at the moment and following up absentees takes 
quite a lot of time. Can you please remember to phone in before 9:00am if your child is 
going to be away. Many thanks. 
 
 
Nga mihi - Matua Bryce   
 



 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB  
ISSUE NO.  4 – ORDER ONLINE mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz 
If you wish to purchase from the current book club selection, please 
order online no later than Thursday 13th June.  If you would like any 
purchases to be held at the office, please order online under OFFICE. 
 

 
 
NETBALL  
Ngati Toa website https://www.sporty.co.nz/ngatitoanetball/home 
 
Netball Draw for this Saturday 8th June 

OUR TEAM PLAYING TIME COURT 
Paremata Panthers Plimmerton Navy 9:00am Court 2 
Paremata Pipis Adventure Mystics 9:55am Court 1 
Paremata Piranhas Discovery Defenders 10:50am Court 4 
Paremata Pistons  BYE   
Paremata Pulse Papakowhai Dazzlers 1:40pm Court 3 
Paremata Pumas PBK Golden Geckos 1:40pm Court 4 
Paremata Pandas  Adventure Topaz 2:25pm Court 1 

 

 
WINE FUNDRAISER 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ORDER YOUR WINE NOW!! 
1 WEEK TO GO … 

 
An order form is attached to 

this newsletter email 
or you can pick one up  
from the school office 



 
 

TICKETS ON SALE NOW!! 
 

PAREMATA SCHOOL DISCO – FRIDAY 21ST JUNE 
Junior Disco, Years 1 to 6 - 5.30pm – 7pm 
Senior Disco, Years 7 & 8 - 7.30pm – 9pm 

 
Please note parents of Year 1 students are required to stay. Year 2-8 
students can be dropped off after signing in and leaving an emergency 
contact number.  Pre-pay at the office, eftpos or cash - $5.00 per child. 
Payment can be made online with name and disco as ref:  
12 3254 0048796 00. 
 

EXTREME DANCE STUDIO is sponsoring our school disco  
They are a not like any other dance studio… the difference is Extreme!  

Experience the magic of dance at their Paremata dance school.  Get 
started with a free trial lesson today!  Whether your goal is to reach 
the world stage or simply to build new skills, they have a program for you.  Here are six 

reasons why you should get in touch with them.  1-Learn to dance, 2-Family friends & 
social, 3-Perform on stage, 4-Beautiful modern studios, 5- Great for kids, 6-Strive for excellence. 
Email info@extremedance.co.nz or phone 04 237 5662 and tell them Paremata school sent 
you!  https://www.facebook.com/extremedancenz/    5 Paremata Crescent, Paremata. 
 

 

Congratulations to Addison who was selected to represent Wellington 
BigAir, New Zealand at the global games in Hawaii last month. 

I went to a cheerleading comp all the way in HAWAII – By Addison, Room 8 
 
In November 2023 we had the chance to trial for an overseas cheer team. Normally the owner of the 
gym would not take a really young team overseas but he ended up taking two teams.   
For the level 1 team there were about 30 people including me trialling to go, which is a lot of people. There were 3 
coaches there to help the owner of the gym. The coaches each had a clipboard to see who was doing good and who 
would get in. We started off with warmup and stretching, after that we did tumbling. They kept steering at everyone 
when they went, then it was my turn... I got a little bit nervous but after I did my first tumble, I was fine to go again. 
I made the team. I was waiting till the email came in on my Mum’s phone. I read the names out loud to my family and 
my name was there and my family was so proud of me. 
 

 In Hawaii it is so hot there compared to New Zealand. 
We arrived 3 days before our whole team so we had 
some time to spare. We went to the beach.  They 
arrived in Hawaii and on Friday we had our first training 
which went well. The next day was the comp day 
everyone was nervous! We competed over the Saturday 
and the Sunday. We were the first one to go on - we 
performed, it went really well and everyone was so 
happy. There were up to 16 teams competing and we 
came 3rd. It was awesome collecting our medal.     



 
  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 


